
Memo 
.... 

To: Ms. Natasha Smith 

From: Adam Howard , VP of Administration WKU SGA 

cc: Linda Kitchens 

Date: 04/19/01 

Re: Allocation of Funds for Campus Gazebo 

Student Government 
I Association 

Attached is Bill 01-23-$, "Allocation of Funds for Campus Gazebo,· a piece of legislation passed at the 
Apri117, 2001 meeting of the Student Government Association Congress. The students will allocate the 
remainder of its funds at the end of the 2000-2001 academic year towards the purchase of a gazebo. 
The money for this gazebo will be collected over time until there are enough funds for this project If you 
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me . 
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